

BRIDGE OWNERS FORUM
BOF 53: TUESDAY 18 JULY 2017 AT THE
BEVES ROOM, KING'S COLLEGE, CAMBRIDGE

Actions:

| | Agenda Reference | Action by | Action required | Completed |
|----------|-------------------------|-------------------------------------|--|------------------|
| 1 | Item 2(i) | Paul Fidler | BOF 52 Minutes To be uploaded to BOF website. | |
| 2 | Item 2(ii) | Richard Fish | BOF Promotion Richard Fish to maintain contact with Hemming Group. | |
| 3 | Item 2(ii) | Paul Fidler | BOF Website Grand Challenges diagrams etc. to be uploaded. | |
| 4 | Item 2(ii) | Richard Fish | BOF and Social Media Discussion with Chairman needed on possible BOF Twitter account. | |
| 5 | Item 2(ii) | Richard Fish/All | SCOUR Half day on scour to be considered for BOF 54. BOF members to email Technical Secretary with suggested attendees/speakers by 31 st July | |
| 6 | Item 2(ii) | John McRobert | BD 79 John to put his concerns on BD 79 in writing to Neil Loudon. | |
| 7 | Items 3, 4 & 5 | Jason Hibbert/Rob Dean/Richard Fish | Grand Challenges Suggested prioritisation template to be forwarded/issued for BOF 54 preparation. | |
| 8 | Items 3, 4 & 5 | Rob Dean | Grand Challenges Rob will discuss future input on Grand Challenges with Stephen Pottle. | |
| 9 | Item 6a) | Neil Loudon | Highways England Review of Bridge Inspections "Sanitised" version of presentation and Executive Summary of audit report to be issued in due course. | |

| | | | | |
|-----------|----------|---------------------------|--|--|
| 10 | Item 6b) | Rob Dean, Richard Fish | CIRIA Research Programme Rob will send contact details so that a CIRIA rep can be invited to a future BOF meeting. | |
| 11 | Item 6c) | Rob Dean | Proposed Network Rail Guidance on Bridge Examination and Monitoring To be issued, once available. | |
| 12 | Item 6d) | All | Masonry Arch Assessment Guidance Steering Group Any further interest in joining this group to contact Graham Cole. | |
| 13 | Item 6d) | Chairman/ Richard Fish | Possible future BOF on Arch Bridge Behaviour To be considered for BOF 55 or 56. | |
| 14 | Item 6f) | Richard Fish | BOF & SCOSS Richard Fish to contact Alastair Soane regarding future BOF presentation. | |
| 15 | Item 10 | Rob Dean | Risk Based Inspections Rob will issue Network Rail's report on this. | |
| 16 | Item 10 | All | Safety Critical Fixings Opportunity will arise for comment on the draft CIRIA report. | |
| 17 | Item 12 | Chairman/ Richard Fish | BOF Membership LoBEG representation/membership of BOF to be discussed. | |
| 18 | Item 13 | Paul Fidler | BOF 51 & 52 Minutes to be uploaded to the BOF website. | |
| 19 | Item 13a | Paul Fidler | Mark Bew Presentation To be uploaded to the BOF website. | |
| 20 | Item 14 | Paul Fidler | BOF 55 & 56 Dates Paul to establish possible dates in January and May 2018, dependent on room availability. | |